
Letter to School Regarding Bullying 

Concerns 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Principal's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the ongoing issue of bullying that my child, 

[Child's Name], has been experiencing at [School's Name]. Despite previous discussions, it has 

come to my attention that these incidents continue to occur. 

Specifically, [briefly describe specific incidents, dates, and any actions taken]. This has caused 

[Child's Name] significant distress, affecting their emotional well-being and academic 

performance. 

As concerned parents, we believe it is crucial for the school to take swift action to address this 

matter and ensure a safe environment for our child and all students. We would appreciate your 

immediate attention to this issue and would like to schedule a meeting to discuss how we can 

collaboratively resolve this situation. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


